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 Hello! Thank you very much for Radostyanochka 
and for your letter. We want to tell you about our 
journey together with  Radostyanochka.

We are in the Cadet group   



This photo was taken in  the cadet 
training room.



Тhe children were glad a new 
meeting



 

Then we went to 
a music hall. Сadets danced a waltz.



Children are 
invited to play 
Radostyanochku.



sports it is   
very 
important...

for children



cheerful there 
was a holiday



This photo was taken in the street





We were very 
interested to see 
snow figures.


